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                         Reno, Nevada

                        June 24, 1916

A meeting of the Finance Committee was held on June 24, 1916.

Those present were Messrs. Codd, O'Brien and Sullivan.

$20 was voted to be drawn to be expended in Polk's Directory.

All voted aye.

Mrs. Blaney's salary was recommended to be raised to $120 per

month, beginning July 1st.  Vote:  O'Brien, aye, Sullivan, aye,

Codd, aye.

Mr. Paul Gaston was authorized to make an audit of the books

from the time of the last audit to the present, July 1, 1916,

and make such reports and such analyses of the books as are

requested by the President of the University, the Finance Com-

mittee or the Board of Regents.  The remuneration is to be $1500.

Record vote:  Sullivan, aye, O'Brien, aye, Codd, aye.

                             A. A. Codd

                             Chairman

John J. Sullivan, M. D.

Secretary


